
REGINA DIOCESAN PAST PRESIDENT/ARCHIVES COMMUNIQUE #3 – Fall 2018 
 

To: Parish Council Past Presidents/Archivists 
From: Lynn Rogers 
  

“Faith comes alive when the Word read from the page becomes the Word heard in your heart.” Rex Rouis 
 

Greetings Council Past Presidents, 
 
Summer is quickly coming to an end and harvest is upon us. Despite the lack of moisture, my 
garden was adequate and I am looking forward to making my ‘Harvest Special’ canned 
tomatoes. This time of year also means that we will soon be back to CWL meetings and activities 
along with all the other commitments that we have on our plates.  Welcome back!  
 
Attached to Past President, Barb Dowding’s Communique #4 online was an article entitled The 
Catholic Women’s League of Canada Archives which you might find quite useful.  It lists 
resources, tips & tricks, what to keep and what to discard.   
 
Try to continue making archives and the Constitution & Bylaws booklet a small part of your 
meetings on some occasions.  Stories and photos that outline part of council history are always 
interesting to members and keep us grounded in our roots.  Learning about our constitution and 
bylaws keeps us informed of how the league functions at every level.  “An investment in 
knowledge pays the best interest.” (Benjamin Franklin)   
 
I hope that your CWL experiences will be ones of Faith, Fun and Fulfillment.   
 


